
 

Wan-Ifra Media Freedom Board appoints new chairwoman

Karin Pettersson has been appointed as chairwoman of the Wan-Ifra Media Freedom Board.

Pettersson will be succeeding Lars Munch and will be responsible for guiding and advising Wan-Ifra in its mission to
address challenges to media freedom, to develop programmes, and to increase the diversity of leadership in media in her
new role.
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